
 

 
 

TO: Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Mukul Sharma  
Product Manager, Greenheck India   

DATE: October 1, 2021 

SUBJECT:      Motor SDR Frame Size & Weight - CAPS® Submittal Error 
 

In CAPS 4.36, the special motor pop up window fields “Motor Frame Size” and “Motor Weight” are 
generating CAPS submittal errors.  
 
When selecting a motor SDR, CAPS generates the drawings based on the default motor frame size and 
motor weight as shown in the special motor pop up window below. 
 

 
                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To avoid this error, GIN’s application team 
will provide you with the correct motor 
frame size and weight in the SDR 
document for you to reference. Please 
select the appropriate motor frame size 
and weight (provided by GIN) from the 
drop-down menu in the special motor pop 
up window.  
 
Please note, if you previously quoted an SDR that is missing the frame size and weight, email the GIN 
application team to have the frame size and weight added before ordering. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact GIN’s application team at GIN.Application@Greenheck.com with 
a copy to GIN.Service@Greenheck.com. 
 
As always, thank you for your efforts. You are our trusted partners and we wish you good luck and good 
selling!  
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